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All law firms have to collect, report and publish data about the diversity

make-up of their workforce. You must report this information to us before

18 August 2017.

Logging in

You will need your mySRA account username and password. If you have

forgotten either of these you can request them

[https://www.sra.org.uk/mysra/updates/archive/updating-profile-mysra/#username] .

Gather information

If you have not already started collecting, our diversity questionnaire is

available to help you gather this information.

In-house solicitors/ non-regulated organisation

If you work as an in-house solicitor or for a non-regulated organisation,

this does not apply to you.

Further help and guidance about our requirements

[https://www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/resources-archived/diversity-toolkit/your-data/] .
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